Spring 2013 Show Report

Due to the wet and cold weather we have been experiencing this year our gardens are all struggling
to show signs of spring, even the daffodils are finding it hard to show their colours. But thanks to our
members, the spring show held on 16" March was a great success. We had over 220 entries on the
tables.

Daffodils being our main feature, we had nearly 40 exhibits. Well done and thank you to all those
who showed.

Our Domestic and Handicraft sections are very popular and we had so many exhibits we had to add
in extra tables to display them all. As ever the children’s section is also very popular with our
younger members, who showed over 16 exhibits.

The Floral Art section had 25 beautiful floral exhibits. Well done to all the ladies who participated.

| would also like to say a huge thank you to all the volunteers who helped on the day with setting up
in the morning and clearing up after the show. | finally thank all the ladies and gentlemen who help
with our ‘tea room’ as without you it wouldn’t be possible.



